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PRESS RELEASE 

VILLAGE OF LAKE VILLA ASKS RESIDENTS TO HELP  

LIMIT CORONAVIRUS EXPOSURE 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT:  
March 13, 2020  Village Hall 
                                     847-356-6100 
 
Lake Villa, IL.   The Village of Lake Villa is asking residents to take preventative steps to help limit 
the spread of the coronavirus.  The coronavirus is primarily spread via person to person contact 
and the Village of Lake Villa is urging residents, as much as possible, to perform Village functions 
online, via the telephone or by mail.   
 
While the Village Hall and Police Department will remain normal business hours, the Village is 
asking residents to help limit the spread of the coronavirus by: 
 

 Using the Village’s online payment system or lockbox mailing system for all utility bill 
payments.  Utility billing payment options can be located at www.lake-villa.org.  If these 
options do not work for you, please place all payments in the drop box at the front of the 
Village Hall during non-business hours. 

 Using the Village’s online building registration program for fences, roof replacement, 
window replacement and other residential permits.  If your project requires a permit, the 
Village can mail you a building permit application by calling 847-356-6100.  Please submit 
the building permit in the drop box or via the mail to P.O. Box 519, Lake Villa, Illinois 
60046. 

 For questions, or to make a work request, please call the Village Hall at 847-356-6100 or 
email the Village at webmaster@lake-villa.org.   
 

Again, the Village Hall and Police Department will remain open during normal business hours. 
 
At this point, all public meetings will proceed as scheduled. 
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